March 23, 2020
Dear Patients, Family, and Friends of Albright & Thiry Orthodontics,

The Albright and Thiry team is grateful for our great patients and families. We want you to know that
we are dedicated to your health and safety during this difficult time.

We are monitoring this fluid situation with the CDC (cdc.gov/covid19), and our medical/dental
community and will continue to respond as needed during this crisis. As you know this is a rapidly
changing situation.

After careful consideration we have decided to extend our office closure until Monday March 30, 2020.

We will be contacting you to reschedule these appointments, however if you do not hear from us please
contact our office after April 1, 2020.

As always, our doctors are here to help with your orthodontic emergencies. If you are experiencing an
orthodontic emergency please call our office at (717) 569-6421 for instructions.

If you are coming in for an emergency appointment, we ask that you follow the guidelines below:

- If a patient or a family member is currently experiencing any flu-like symptoms (fever, body
aches, sore throat, runny nose, cough), or if you have had any potential exposure to COVID-19
please contact our office so that we can reschedule your appointment

- We ask that only patients be allowed into our main clinic area. We encourage siblings to remain
at home or wait in the car if possible.

- If you have been out of the country in the last 14 days, we ask that you not come into our office.

- If you have been in contact with someone who has tested positive for COVID-19 please do not
come into the office.

Life has been disrupted by this public health emergency on many levels. We appreciate your
understanding as we navigate this unique situation.

Thank you so very much for your understanding,

Dr. Albright, Dr. Rick Albright, Dr. Thiry and Dr. Bhan



